
 HSE-Medicines Management Programme   

Best-Value Biological Medicines: MMP support for initiation and switching 
 

MMP pharmacists are available to engage with consultants and clinical teams to provide support for the initiation of, 

and switching to the BVB medicines. This will include attending outpatient clinics to: 

 provide information on the BVB medicines  

 support the prescribing of the BVB medicines through the High Tech Hub. 

Please contact the MMP (mmp@hse.ie) if you wish to avail of these supports. 
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